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POLICY STATEMENT 
 

TOWN OF WAREHAM 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

 
LICENSE/PERMIT APPLICATION FEES 

 

 

Any and all applications submitted to the Board of Selectmen’s Office must be accompanied by 
payment in full of any and/or all relevant fees. 
 
The license/permit is subject to collection of good funds and if check is returned for insufficient 
funds or is non-negotiable, then the Board of Selectmen will hold a hearing at its next meeting to 
revoke said license/permit. 
 
Should a licensee tender to the Town a check that is non-negotiable, then the Town also reserves 
the right to demand future payments, if any, by bank or certified check. 
 
There shall be no exceptions. 
 
This policy shall take effect immediately. 
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